DOJ Report

2022 has been another great year for the AWMA Judges Program.  We were able to add two additional AWMA apprentice judges, Mrs Hansel and Mr. Kroyer.  They both come with a ton of experience in the dog community.  Mrs Balabanov and Mrs Miller are close to finishing the apprentice section of the program, and once completed they will be moved to Probationary AWMA Judges and available to judge trials under the AWDF umbrella.  We need AWMA club trials to host annual trials so the probationary judges can get their allotted number of trials so they can become fully licensed AWMA judges.

Currently AWMA shows 19 clubs out of 36 AWMA clubs held trials.  AWMA Judged 26% of the AWMA trials and also judged the AWDF Championships.

AWMA is looking for additional apprentice judges.  If you know anyone, please let us know so we can move AWMA forward.
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